This term we have raised over £3,000! =

We are blown away by this! Thank you to
everyone who has supported TAFF -
without our volunteers and everyone’s
generosity we could never have
achieved this! Thanks to Mrs O’Connor
and all the teachers and staff who have
been so supportive too.

Thanks to this wonderful fundraising
TAFF have been able to fund the SCARF
wellbeing workshops this year and have
paid for some roarsome sounding
dinosaur workshops for the beginning of
next term!

Merry Christmas everyone!
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TAFF Planning meeting

Tuesday 9th January 2024 =
7:30pm, at the Oatsheaf E
Join us for a drink and help plan the next term’s :
activities and events! E

Rags2Riches

Date to be confirmed

if you’re clearing out your cupboards and
wardrobes over the holidays please keep your
clothes, bags and shoes if you can, as we will
be holding a collection early in the New Year
to help raise more funds for Tavistock!

TAFF update The Big TAFF tidy up

December 2023
wow /

Thank you to everyone
who came along to help
clear all the leaves from
the playground in
November!

Taff-y Christmas! x O

*"’Eﬂl A surprise

"% visit from
Father o
Christmas at
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Dates for your diary

Our busy elves who helped
hand pick over 380 presents
for children at Elfridges!




